
 

 

From: amit ohri   

Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2024 9:58 PM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application # A-2024-0147 

 

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

Hello 

 

This in regards to property address 9 Lloyd Sanderson drive that is located within 60 meters of our 

property. I am writing you this email to convey my comments in the matter, our neighbourhood is 

beautiful and all the neighbours here put in their best efforts to keep it that way.  It is one of the 

most desired neighbourhoods in the city as well. Extending driveway to that extent will hurt its 

authenticity. Since, I am a homeowner, I  believe that 7 meters permitted by city are sufficient for a 

driveway. Therefore, I oppose the purpose of this application. I authorize city to post my 

correspondence on this agenda. 

 

Thank you 

 

Amit Ohri 

4 Lloyd Sanderson drive 

Brampton, L6Y 3A6 

 


